PPA Transportation Committee Minutes, Tuesday 16 February 2021

Attending: David Frank, Evan Roberts, Jerry Stein, Dan Cross, Kathy Kahn, Allison Bell, Julia
Tabbut, Dan Bryant, Nancy Kosciolek, Rob Nordin, Peter Wagenius

I1-94 Taskforce: Julia has been attending meetings with the community taskforce co-hosted by
MnDOT. She now needs to step down [next Tuesday 23/2 and Thursday, then March 5].
Purpose and Needs Statement just released about two weeks ago.
http://www.dot.state.mn.us/I-94minneapolis-stpaul/

David Frank volunteered to take over from Julia in attending the meetings.

Peter Wagenius updated the committee on the resolutions passed by Minneapolis and Saint
Paul against the expansion of |-94.

Malcolm Ave Shared Street Update:
Evan Roberts presented an update on the response to the city about planter placement on
Malcolm Avenue. The committee discussed the placement of planters to create a chicane, and

the proposal was approved unanimously.

Kathy Kahn and Allison Bell gave an overview of broader work on the Malcolm Ave shared
street initiative, presenting a document with all proposed initiatives in the area.

The document requires final cost estimates to be completed

Allison Bell will contact Pratt with an update, and to discuss participation in construction. Evan
Roberts will contact the church.

Update on Public Safety: Valhalla Place This item was held over for the March meeting,
owing to the absence of sponsor of item.



